
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Inclosed in the packet is all your child’s classroom studies.  I have included materials that I felt 
would help them complete their work at home.  There is a lot of information in these packets, 
please feel free to email me if you have any concerns.  I hope we can all get back in school 
soon, I sure miss all the students.  The one thing I ask from you at this time is to study sight 
words and read nightly with your child.  I can’t begin to tell you how important it is for my 
students to be polished on the skills they have learned this year.  They have all worked very 
hard.  
 
When students start working on assignments there are a few things we go over every time. 
 

1. Name at the top of paper: most of my students know how to do this, some it takes 
practice. 

 
2. Read and Follow directions: read these with your child, it will help them understand the 

assignment  
 

3. Assist them as needed: everything in this packet is review, they should know most of the 
material 

 
 
Again, I stress to you that you read with your child on a nightly basis.  When you are spending 
time with your child reading, it shows you care about them in more ways than one.  If you have 
any questions or concerns please contact me via email or school phone.  Thank you! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sheila Owen 
PK/K Teacher 
Lohn ISD 
sowen@lohnisd.net 
325-344-5749 
 


